
Dear Parents and Carers,

Application for Year 9 Ski Trip in Year 10 April 2022

I am very pleased to be able to offer your child the chance to join the Ski Trip in April 2022. This trip is open to
all current Year 9 students. However those students who signed up early for this trip last year will be given
priority for places. The trip will be to Crans Montana, Switzerland leaving on Friday 8th April returning on
Saturday 16th April 2022.

The cost of this trip is £905 and is inclusive of return transfers by coach, full board accommodation, 6 day ski
pass, 5 hours per day ski lessons with the Swiss Ski School, hire of all ski equipment, winter sports travel
insurance and all evening activities.

At this moment in time, it looks as though the Covid Pandemic is being brought under control and we are 95%
sure of being able to travel next winter but appreciate that there is still some uncertainty. If you decide to enrol
your son / daughter on the ski trip you can, at any time up to the 1st November, change your mind and cancel
the place and receive a full refund. Hopefully by the 1st November so much progress will have been made in
the fight against Covid we can be 99.9% sure of safely travelling.

Please also be aware that if there are further issues with travel due to Government restrictions closer to
departure and we cannot travel to Switzerland on the 8th April we will look at the possibilities of postponing till
the following ski season or offer a full refund.

If you would like to book your son / daughter on the trip please visit www.skicompany.net and follow the link
Applications, then For all Schools, the password for the Langtree School Ski Trip is skivitty

Spaces are limited, priority will be given to those who signed up last year. When you sign up you will be
asked to pay a deposit. This does not yet guarantee a place on the trip but places you on a list for the
trip. Those signed up for the trip last year will be given priority for places.

For those of you that have been paying into the Langtree Account over the last year, please follow the
above link, to complete a booking form, then click pay a deposit now. The system will then send details to pay
the deposit but just ignore this, once The Ski Company knows how much has been paid towards the trip, further
details for the balance will be sent out.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to call me at school or call Gerry Shirt at The Ski Company
on 0208 858 9535.

Best Wishes

Mark Vitty
Head of Maths / Ski Trip Leader
Langtree School

Langtree School, Woodcote, Reading, Oxfordshire RG8 0RA
Tel: 01491 680514     Email: office@langtreeschool.com www.langtreeschool.com     Twitter : @Head4094

Headteacher: Mr S. Bamford     Deputy Headteacher: Ms S Burman
The Langtree School Academy Trust Company. A company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales.

Company Registration Number: 07980335 Registered Office: Langtree School. Woodcote. Reading. RG8 0RA

http://www.skicompany.net/
mailto:ce@langtreeschool.com

